
Dear Editors and Reviewers: 

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewers’ comments concerning our manuscript entitled 

“Choriocarcinoma misdiagnosed as cerebral hemangioma and underwent craniotomy for 

three times: a case report and literature review” Manuscript NO: 66887). Those comments 

are all valuable and very helpful for revising and improving our paper, as well as the important 

guiding significance to our research. We have studied comments carefully and have made 

correction which we hope meet with approval. The main corrections in the paper and the responds 

to the reviewer’s comments are as flowing: 

 

Responds to the Reviewers’ comments (Reviewer’s code: 03478911): 

1. It was not known the exact medicines used for 9 days following the first surgery as the patient 

was treated in the local hospital and the part of information was not prescribed, but the 

chemotherapeutic agents were not used at that time.  

2.The specific regimens of chemotherapy (EMA-CO) was introduced and marked in red in the 

paper (in lines 107-111) 

3. The adverse event is descripted and marked in red in the paper (in lines 124-125) 

4. The detail of β-HCG was discussed (in lines 166-169) and marked in red in the paper 

5. The description of lung metastasis was in line 117-120 and marked in red in this paper. 

 

Responds to the Reviewers’ comments (Reviewer’s code: 00742268): 

We have made all corrections in this paper be mentioned to the reviewer’s comments. 

 

We tried our best to improve the manuscript and made some changes in the manuscript. These 

changes will not influence the content and framework of the paper. And here we did not list the 

changes but marked in red in revised paper. 

We appreciate for Editors/Reviewers’ warm work early, and hope that the correction will meet 

with approval. 

Once again, thank you very much for your comments and suggestions. 

Best Regards, 

Huiqiong Huang 


